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Our Community meeting to conduct the annual Election of our
leaders has been postponed by another week, to Saturday, April 6,
2013, in consideration of San Jose’s youth Sport activity of March 30.
However, the routine monthly dinner of March 30, 2013 will proceed as
planned. Please join us on this day of April to elect our leaders for the
new Committee. Thank you for your patronage.

Date: Saturday, April 6, 2013

Place: Eritrean Community Cultural & Educational Center
435 Park Ave San Jose, CA 95110

Time: 3:00 PM
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Eritrean Community Cultural & Development Center

Election Committee



